
Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

Staff Report 
May 20, 2019 Council Workshop Meeting 

 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

Sam Adams, Utilities Manager 360.817.1563 sadams@cityofcamas.us 

 

INTRODUCTION/PURPOSE/SUMMARY:  The City has selected HDR Inc. to provide professional 

engineering services to prepare an Engineering Report for the expansion of the Lower Prune Hill 

Booster Station.  Upgrades to the pumping capacity of Lower Prune Hill were identified in our draft 

Water System Plan as a priority.  HDR Inc. was selected based on their ability to meet the City’s schedule 

for completing this preliminary work.  HDR Inc. has submitted a scope of work in the amount of $97,663 

to conduct the engineering analysis. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  Total cost estimate is $97,663. The 2019 Water/Sewer budget has funds available 

to complete this work. 

  

RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED ACTION/ACTION REQUESTED:  This item is for Council 

information only. Staff recommends this item be placed on the June 3, 2019 Consent Agenda for 

Council’s consideration. 


